
The Voice of Maybee
Village of Maybee             issue 191                  www.maybeevillage.com

P.O. Box 36                        734-587-2900                                 November. 2016 

************************************************************************** 

 Council Corner
At the November council meeting Sue Donovan and Chris Kull presented information 
regarding the Monroe County Bicentennial that will take place next year.  The Village of 
Maybee will be part of this celebration.  The sanitary and storm sewer extensions on Raisin 
Street are just about complete and soon there should be eight new houses built there.  
Selection of who will be the Village Clerk for the next two years will be handled at the 
December meeting.      
Christmas with Santa will be at the L.M.R.Fire Hall on Baldwin on Tuesday, December 13th.  
This event is free for all kids so bring your cameras (or phones) and take pictures the the kids 
with Santa FREE.  Hot chocolate, cookies and lots of singing will also take place.  

ELECTION TIME
Congratulations to President Leonard Gaylor, Council member Mike Gramlich, Mark Liedel
and John Gross on winning their terms in office. 

Christmas in the Village

Once again the village is bringing back the spirit of Christmas

decorating with a contest for the best decorated homes in

Maybee.  A prize will be given out for the winner in each of three

categories.  1- most creative, 2-the most fun and festive and 

3- the most bright and colorful.

Judging will be done the week of December 12th thru December

16th.

All the judging will be done by out of town judges.

Any questions call 

Nick Archer 734-625-5636

Terri Gramlich 734-731-4499

Good luck to all.


